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It was my Father’s  practice to share the names of the candidates for whom  זצ"ל
he intended to vote. I am humbly continuing his custom. 
 
It is of utmost importance that every registered voter, vote in this Election. 

In our area for most local issues the Democratic Primary usually decides 
who will be elected.  
 
Furthermore, politicians look at the votes in specific precincts. The impact of our 
political influence as a community is directly related to our strength in numbers 
as voters in those precincts. 
 
The Presidential Primary this time is quite meaningless as all the candidates 
listed have dropped out leaving Joe Biden as the only candidate who is actually 
running. 

 
Most of our community both in the County and the City is in the 3rd Congressional 

District. I will vote for, John Sarbanes. There is a small part of our community 
in the City who are in the Seventh Congressional District. If I lived there I would 
vote for Kweisi Mfume.  
 
In both the City and County, the The Sitting Judges are unopposed and should 
be voted for.  
 

As a resident of the Baltimore City, I would vote for: Mayor: Brandon M Scott, 
Comptroller: Bill Henry, and most important our beloved City Councilman 

Isaac Yitzy Schleifer.  
 

 
  

These are my personal choices and do not represent any institutional 
endorsement. 


